
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes 
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office) 

 

The regular Monthly Business Meeting was held on November 11, 2009: 
• The Heating/Air Condition System has been installed in the parsonage as discussed last 

month. 
• Bro. Vic and Joan attended the Southern Baptist Convention 11/9/09 to 11/11/09. 

Prior to the 135th Anniversary Celebration, it was brought to the attention of the 
deacons that some of the shut-ins had inquired about the ability to video-tape the 
services so they could be viewed at home. It was decided to make a trial run with some 
borrowed equipment from David England and Ernest Carol Taylor. David supplied the 
video camera and tripod and Ernest supplied the DVD Recorder. The supplied 
equipment was connected to the existing sound system. David, Ernest, and Sam Graham 
taped each of the five services. There was a 1-minute glitch in the first service but the 
rest of them presented a satisfactory product. The trial demonstrated some issues that 
had to be worked out such as making sure the microphones used were connected to 
Muldraugh Hill Baptist Churches sound system. Because of the success of this trial run, 
a motion was made at the Business Meeting to purchase equipment to make this an 
ongoing process of each service. It was voted on and approved to have Ernest Taylor 
purchase the video camera, tripod, a stand-alone 3-DVD-at-a-time recorder/copier for 
an estimated cost of $1,148.00 plus obtain 300 blank DVD's, 100 blank CD's, and paper 
or plastic sleeves for the recorded product. The process of recording each service would 
be permanently started as soon as the supplies were purchased and put in place. 

 

 
 


